## **OUSL COVID 19 RESPONSE TASK FORCE**

## THE OPEN UNIVERSITY OF SRI LANKA

Tele: 011-2881244/380

E-mail: oucovid19rtf@ou.ac.lk

Ext: 244/380

02<sup>nd</sup> August 2021.

To: Vice Chancellor, OUSL.

## Decisions of the OUSL COVID 19 Response Task Force (Ouc19-RTF)

The following is an extract of the special meeting of the OUSL COVID 19 RESPONSE TASK FORCE (OUC19-RTF) held on 02<sup>nd</sup> August 2021 with the Vice-Chancellor.

- COVID 19 positive staff and the 'First Contacts' are not allowed to enter the university premises. Those staff should inform the university PHI, Registrar, and Chairman of the OUC19-RTF before reporting to the work.
- University Press will be closed until 09<sup>th</sup> August 2021 due to the COVID 19 cases occur in the Press.
- 3. The Pocket Gate in the "Gate number 02" will be closed until 09th August 2021.
- Practical Examinations and Student Registrations will be continuing with strictly adhering to the health guidelines.
- COVID 19 positive staff is responsible for informing the area PHI and take the necessary health measures.
- A Faculty COVID-19 Sub Committee should be established at all Faculties. The Faculty representative can be the chair of that Sub Committee.
- Notices regarding the COVID 19 Health Guidelines will be displayed at the gates and building entrances.
- 8. Meetings should schedule via ZOOM as much as possible, Gatherings are not allowed, having meals together is also not allowed.
- 9. Additional Thermometers will be given to the faculties. (Natural Sciences, Engineering Technology & Health Sciences- To be used in the Lab practical examinations)
- 10. Overnight stay will not be allowed for any staff members until further notice.

Dr. B Sunil S De Silva. (Chairman - OUC19-RTF)